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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

On Tuesday 6th October,  Braiswick Photography will be coming in to school to take 

individual and sibling photographs.   Unfortunately on this occasion children will NOT be 

able to have their photograph taken with siblings who are NOT on roll at school. 

It is important that all children arrive at school on time. All children must be in their FULL 

school uniform and children in KS2 – please ensure they are wearing their blazers. 

Please be assured that the photographer will be in full PPE and will be wearing a mask 

whilst photographing the children.  Hand sanitiser will be used throughout the day along 

with antibacterial wipes which will be used to wipe down their equipment 

They will be working at a distance of 7ft from pupils and it will be the responsibility of 

children and parents for uniform and hair, (tidy & straight collars etc). 

All Braiswick staff are updated and trained regularly on the latest government covid-19 

best practices. 

Apologies for the short notice but as you can appreciate that due to the pandemic we 

are working with ever changing circumstances and wanted to be sure that we were able 

to proceed with the photography session safely.  We are confident that we have risk 

assessed this and are able to go ahead. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs S Wood 

Headteacher 
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